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15/11/2020  20:44:432020/3897/P COMMNT Nicola Rogal I feel that the increasing amount of 'tanking' out basements in the area may cause trouble to the neighbouring 

houses of which we are one.  On this basis, I would suggest that the householders suggest some other 

alternatives which would give them the space they need without digging down for more space.
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